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Robert J Giraud 
4obert.J.GiraudQ US 
A.dupont.com> 

09/24/03 06:37 PM 

To: John Blouin/DC/USEPA/US @ EPA 
cc: Rich Leukroth/DC/USEPA/US@ EPA, David.Menotti @shawpittman.com 

Subject: next call on Fluoropolymers incineration protocol -- proposed W Oct. 8 
at lpm 

John, 

I am sorry that we missed each other today. During today's call, we 
tentatively set our next call as WednesdaylOctober 8 at 1 pm. Is that 
do-able for you? 

My hope is to have a revised draft out to you and Rich by Monday Octobe'r 6 
and have that as a basis for our October 8 discussion. 

Please let me know if this timing is OK for you, and please give me a call 
at 302-774-8048 if you would like to go over what we discussed today. 

Thank you very much. 

Best Regards, 

Robert Giraud 
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